PUBLIC NOTICE

SURRENDER OF LICENCE BY VIAGGI FINANCE LTD

19 July 2017

On 23 July 2008, the Bank of Mauritius (the Bank) issued a money changer licence to Viaggi
Finance Ltd.

On 23 June 2017, Viaggi Finance Ltd has been amalgamated with a foreign exchange dealer
and has consequently surrendered its money changer licence to the Bank.

The public is, accordingly, informed that Viaggi Finance Ltd no longer holds a money changer
licence and has ceased to carry on money changing business in Mauritius with effect from
23 June 2017.
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